
 
 
 
 

December 10, 2014 
 
 
Jeffrey T. Gasser, Executive Vice President 
Southern Nuclear Operating Company, Inc. 
Operational Readiness & Site Integration 
Plant Vogtle, Units 3 and 4 
7825 River Road 
Waynesboro, GA  30830 
 
Dear Mr. Gasser: 
 
I am responding to your letter dated October 16, 2014, regarding the proposed conduct of the 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)-evaluated force-on-force (FOF) exercises for  
Units 3 and 4 at the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant (VEGP).  The NRC staff has reviewed your 
proposal and finds your plans acceptable for scheduling those drills in 2019. 
 
Please continue to keep the NRC informed of the progress at VEGP, and of any potential 
changes to the construction schedule.  VEGP Units 3 and 4 will need to be included in the  
NRC-evaluated FOF exercises when Southern Nuclear Operating Company determines these 
units to be operational.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Clay Johnson at 
(301) 287-3688. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/RA/ 
 

James T. Wiggins, Director 
Office of Nuclear Security  
  and Incident Response 
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